
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/26/2014 2:49:48 PM
Subject: Re: Katherine -- SRS -- march 17 or 21

Hey- She's not available to visit on either date. She is available on Friday, February 7. Let me know if 
that date will work.

Nicole.

Sent from my iPhone

On Jan 25, 2014, at 4:37 PM, "Veldran, Katherine" <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Nicole -  is she available March 17 or 21 for a site visit to SRS. 
This is a follow up from the SRS meeting a month ago.
Thanks, KV

From: Tom Young, Jr. [mailto:tyoung@tomyounglaw.com]
Sent: Friday, January 24, 2014 5:21 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Subject: Katherine -- SRS -- march 17 or 21

Katherine: Please let me know which will work. Thank you! Tom

Senator Tom Young
South Carolina Senate District 24
Aiken County
P.O. Box 651
Aiken, South Carolina 29802
Tel: (803) 649-0000
Fax: (803) 649-7005
www.tomyoungforsenate.com
**** See Tom's website for weekly legislative updates ****

Confidentiality Notice
The documents attached to this e-mail transmission, or the content of this e-mail, may contain confidential information which is legally
privileged.The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity it is addressed to. If you are not the intended recipient, or the 
person(s) responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or the use of 
any of the information contained in this transmission is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately 
notify us by telephone. Thank you.
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